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During the month of April 2020, the Chesterfield Township School District Board of 

Education met on Wednesday, April 29th.  The meeting was held remotely.  The items below 

reflect the highlights of the meeting. 

 

2020-2021 School Year Budget 
The Board of Education held the annual budget hearing and Superintendent Scott Heino 

and Business Administrator Andrew Polo presented the 2020-2021 School Year Budget.  The 
Board unanimously approved the budget which results in a $49 decrease in taxes for the average 
home assessed at $390,612.  During the presentation district administration and the Board made 
it clear that the coronavirus pandemic is a concern for the 2020-2021 School Year, and the 
district will continue to reevaluate spending as we address changes in operations and instruction 
due to COVID-19. The budget presentation can be found on the district website. 

 
The next regular monthly board of education meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 

20th at 6:00 PM.  The meeting will be held remotely. 


